
October	19th,	2017	

	

The	Kelowna	Raiders	Senior	lacrosse	team	ordered	jerseys	and	shorts	through	X-treme	threads	and	
Connor	Clough	for	the	2017	season	and	we	couldn’t	be	happier.		

Connor	and	the	team	at	X-treme	threads	were	very	easy	to	work	with	and	met	all	of	our	needs.	We	
went	through	numerous	designs	and	ideas	to	come	up	with	the	perfect	jersey	that	would	represent	our	
organization.	From	the	design	of	our	jerseys,	through	all	the	revisions	and	right	up	to	delivery,	I	was	
pleased	with	the	level	of	professionalism	and	courtesy	Connor	and	his	team	showed	us.	They	have	great	
customer	service	and	I	will	defiantly	be	a	return	customer.		

If	you	are	looking	for	a	high	quality	custom	jersey	at	a	reasonable	price,	I	would	highly	recommend	X-
treme	threads.	

	

Regards,	

Graham	Cousins	

Kelowna	Raiders	

http://kelownaraiderslacrosse.com/	

	

	

	


